OPEN ACCESS


Proposal to establish The Cochrane Collaboration as a Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) in Official Relations with the World Health Organization (WHO)
A number of departments, projects and individuals within the World Health Organization have worked closely with both individuals and entities within The Cochrane Collaboration over the last ten years. These include:

· The Department of Reproductive Health in relation to the Reproductive Health Library

· Individuals within The Cochrane Collaboration who are members of various WHO Expert Panels and Advisory Groups

· Cochrane reviews informing practice guidelines produced by the WHO

As a result of these successful past collaborations it has been suggested that the relationship between the two organizations should be formalized by establishing The Cochrane Collaboration as a Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) in Official Relations with the WHO. A document describing the principles of such relationships (Section 6 of which describes the benefits to NGOs in official relations with the WHO)  can be provided to the CCSG if necessary. The key benefit is the ability of the NGO to appoint a representative to participate in the discussion of items relevant to the NGO at the World Health Assembly.
If it is agreed by the CCSG that a formal relationship should be pursued then it is suggested that a small working group be established. This group would:

· Identify specific joint activities to be undertaken over the next 3-5 years.

· Develop a structured plan to achieve these collaborative activities.
 

· Compile a list of joint activities undertaken over the previous ten years (to demonstrate successful completion of working relations in the past).

· Identify an individual within each organization to act as a focal point.

· Prepare an application for submission to the Executive Board of the World Health Organization.
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